
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

in Year 3 

This Month’s Super Learners 

Darwin: Mathew, Rex, Ariadne, Amina, Riley, 

Amira, Manuela and Tarik 

Robinson: Sev, Isabella, Joshua, Merim, 

Leon, Josh, Jean and Azra 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been writing our own Myth and Legends, 

focusing on how we can inject action into our writing. 

We focused on including action within the setting and 

the characters.   

 

 

This month, our Science focus has been Light. We have 

been exploring scientific language in relation to light, 

such as transparent, translucent and opaque. We have 

looked at different materials and explored how light 

reflects off them. 

Time has been our focus this month. We 

have been learning how to read analogue 

and digital clocks to the nearest minute. 

We have also been working out the 

duration of time between two different 

events. 

We celebrated Sky Arts Week this month. We 

had lots of fun exploring 2D mark making. We 

were inspired by Mr Doodle and Oliver Jeffers, 

who challenged us to create a class local 

landscape!   


